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Lublin, 11th April 2023 

 

 

Caps colour change 

 

 

Dear Valuable Customers, 

 

We would like to inform about temporary cap colour change for the control blood high level. 

The change is caused by delays in the delivery of packaging.   

For the products listed below, it is possible that the caps will be black and not red  

as before. 

 

Product Cat. No 

Myt-3D 
MYT301 

MYT302 

Myt-3D VET  MYT303-VET 

 

Products with a changed cap color may be available for sale from April.  

To avoid mistake, we recommend to identify the product based on the information provided  

on the label, not the colour of the cap. 

 

The above changes do not affect the determination method, functionality and stability of the control 

blood. 

 

For any further information, please contact our Area Sales Manager. 

 

 

                                                                                                                                      Your sincerely,  

 

 

 

                               

 

Quality Assurance Coordinator 

 
 

NIO_2304_02 


		2023-04-11T14:27:28+0200
	Agata Gładysz




